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The Reporting Analysis and Intelligence Delivering Results (RAIDR) system is a web based 
information portal developed by NECS which allows practice level information to be provided to 
GPs about their practice. Using a suite of dashboards practices can easily access the following 
information: 
 

 Secondary care dashboard - This gives Practices access to all secondary care activity for their 
GP registered patients. Using this information practices are able to identify priority areas. E.g. 
Non Elective Emergency admissions per specialty, Referral rates per specialty and all A&E 
attendances 

 

 Primary Care dashboard -  to help with patient care, commissioning and data quality 
 

 Urgent Care dashboard - to keep a track on urgent care activity and allows identification of 
patients at greatest risk of readmission 

 

 Summary dashboard - identify areas where practices are an outlier and how to investigate 
further. 

 

In addition to this a Prescribing Dashboard has recently been added to cover a wide range of 

reports at practice and CCG level that cover: 
 

 Prescribing budget, spend and forecast information 

 Prescribing Indicators 

 Incentive Scheme indicators 

 ScriptSwitch Use reports 
 
Within the next few months APC formulary, wound formulary and “Red” drug use reports will also 
be made available. 
 
To log in please access the RAIDR portal at https://nww.raidr.nhs.uk using the username and 
password provided to you or your practice and select the prescribing dashboard button. Further 
information on how to use the system can also be found on the “How to” and “User Guides” area of 
the portal. 

Summary 
A full range of prescribing reports, using ePACT data, are now available via 

the RAIDR system along with other practice level reports. These will 
complement the usual prescribing summary report but will cover a wider 

range of graphs and information allowing comparisons to be made between 
practices and benchmarked against National data 

https://nww.raidr.nhs.uk/

